MBALTIMOR

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
(=3
FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presidgj}b\ 3
DATE: June 1, 2010

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 10-0510

City Streets — Closing — A Portion of Greenspring Avenue

The Baltimore Devel

opment Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City

Council Bill No. 10-0510, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing a portion of
Greenspring Avenue, extended from Northern Parkway, Southeasterly 949.2 feet, more or less,
as shown on Plat 266-A-24E in the Office of the Department of General Services. BDC has

reviewed the street closing and has no objection to the proposed ordinance.
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